
Circular ref: 008/2024 

CLUB CLOSED FOR  
CHINESE NEW YEAR 2024 

CELEBRATION 
To: All Members, 

Please be informed that both clubhouses at Jalan 
Sultan Ahmad Shah and Bay Avenue will close 
on: 

• 9 February 2024, Friday from 5.00pm

for the Chinese New Year celebration.  The Club 
will reopen on 10 February 2024 as usual. 

Wishing everyone a very prosperous and happy 
Chinese New Year !! 

For Management Committee 
The Old Frees’ Association 

7 February 2024 

ALEX TAN HEE AIK 
Honorary Secretary 


